
NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC OF  

FILING OF NON-CANDIDACY FORM  

SPRING 2025 ELECTION 

 

 

Incumbent Nic Betts, Glendale Town Chairman, has filed a Notice of Non-Candidacy 

indicating that he does not plan to seek re-election next spring.   

 

The town caucus will be held on January 13, 2025 at 6 P.M. at the Glendale Town Hall 

located at 27337 Mocha Road, Kendall, WI. Nominations for all town offices to be elected at the 

April 1, 2025 Spring Election will take place on that date. All residents interested in running 

for office or participating in the nomination process are encouraged to attend.  

 

If you have any questions, please contact the Glendale Town Clerk, Jamie Hyer at 608-387-9383 

or email townofglendale@gmail.com 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


